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"William Carroll' <barnaclewill@cox.net>
<ceqacom ments@portla.org>
Fri ,  Aug 8,2008 8:17 AM
Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal Proiect

Gentlemen:

It would seem that with all the pros and cons of this project now before you, which by now you are so
thoroughly familiar, your positive course of action will be to move this project foMard with your greatest
expediency for the growth and prosperity it will bring to the Los Angeles/Long BeachiSouthern Califomia
regions.

Your progressive action will be remembered, with gratitude, for generations.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Caotain William F. Carroll
Master Emeritus
S.S. Lane Victory


